Fargo Fargo Public School Student ID
Libary FAQs for Students, Parents

What is this program?

The Fargo Public School Student ID program is a new partnership between the Fargo Public Schools and
the Fargo Public Library. With this program, students are able to use their Student ID number as a public
library card.

Who can sign up for this program?
Any Fargo Public Schools student in grades 6-12.

How can my student start using their Student ID as a library card?
Accounts are created after an adult opts-in to the program through PowerSchool.

Do students receive a physical library card?

Instead of an additional card, students will use their Student ID card number to borrow items, use our
computer and printing services, and research using our online resources.

Is there a difference between a standard Fargo Public Library account
and a Student ID account?

No, Student ID accounts are able to access all the same materials and services as standard accounts.
Check out our Services page to learn more about what the Fargo Public Library offers.

If your student already has a Fargo Public Library card, the Student ID account may be used to increase
their access to our resources.

If you or your student would like to get a regular library card, please visit our Library Card page to learn

more.

How do | login to library services?
The username is the Student ID number.

The password is the student’s last name in ALL CAPS. Students can change their password through our

catalog.

What if | do not know Student ID number or lost my card?

Please reach out to school staff to provide assistance.



Fargo Public School Student ID FAQs for Students, Parents (continued)

Do these accounts cost anything?

Student ID accounts are free. There are no overdue fees, but items are billed if they are 30 days
overdue, lost, or damaged. Lost item charges are removed if the item is returned. If you have concerns,
please contact our Circulation Desk at 701-241-1472.

How long are these accounts active?

Student ID accounts are active for one year, and may be used over the summer. The option to opt-in will
be provided each year. If done so, the account will be extended for another year. If not, the account will
be deleted from the system unless items or fines are on the account.

| have more questions.
Please fill out our contact form, and we will be happy to answer them.



